
 

 

 

7th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Uniform – Shoes  

I would like to thank parents and carers for your continued efforts in helping the Academy to maintain our high 
standards of uniform.   
 
Please read the following guidance surrounding school shoes; 
 

 Shoes; Plain black leather type shoes. No trainers (including the branded Air Force 1 trainers), pumps, sandals 
or boots.  

 
Example of the branded Air Force 1 trainers: 
 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss K Brown 
Child Protection Leader 

 
 
 


